ARTISTIC SWIMMING WA 2024 AGM

Apologies:
Emma Gerovich
Lisa Galt
Lesley Enzor

Attendees:

Andrea Akiyoshi
Benedetta Alderighi
Bridget Ammon
Mary Andreotta
Julia Armstrong
Camille Claudino
Lissete Coronel
Tammie Crawley
Carissa Crosbie
Rebecca Dawson
Alexandra Del Sorbo
Lauren Eckel
Michael Eidne
Nicola Eidne
Graeme Fellows
Michelle Fellows
Mark Griffiths
Emma-Mae Kapuscik
Natalia Malinowski
Susana Merino
Alexandra Miller
Brian Miller
Shoko Ono
Amber Pearson-Griffiths
Emily Rogers
Samurdhi Shah
Mark Sinderberry
Chris Smith
Rachel Thompson
Thitichaya Yamsiri
Hannah Cross (dialled in to present Financial report)


Agenda:
1. Apologies
1. Chair’s welcome
1. Motion to accept Minutes of 2023 AGM  
1. Chair’s Report 
1. Treasurer’s Report 
1. Motion to accept Finance Report
1. Motion to accept appointment of Auditor 
1. Appointment of Club Representatives 
1. Election of Directors 
1. Close of meeting

The meeting was opened by Nikki Eidne at 7:04 pm.
After some initial remarks, the Minutes of the 2023 ASWA AGM were approved. Proposed by Chris Smith and Seconded by Graeme Fellows.

Nikki Eidne delivered the Chair’s report, lasting 25 minutes via Powerpoint presentation.

Immediately following this presentation, ASWA Treasurer Hannah Cross presented the financial report. Due to work commitments, Hannah delivered this via Teams. Chris Smith proposed that the finance report was accepted and this was seconded by Natalia Malinowski.

The ASWA auditors, Acclaim were re-appointed. This motion was proposed by Mary Andreotta and seconded by Hannah Cross.

The ASWA clubs announced their delegates for 2025. These were:
West Coast Splash			Michelle Fellows
SupaNova				Ursula Bionaz
Swan River Sirens			Lauren Eckel
Southern Swans			Steph Dimopoulos	
Bunbury Dolphins			Clair Bedford
Four candidates had nominated for one of the two available Elected Director positions: Hannah Cross, Mary Andreotta, Susana Merino and Tammie Crawley. After two rounds of a secret ballot, Hannah and Mary were duly elected for an initial term of 3 years.

The meeting formally closed at 8:10pm.
		

